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Brandy Thompson
P.O. Box 1704
Fayetteville, NC 28302

Hon. Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Court Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20543

REF: Request for Extension of Time to File Petition for Writ of Certiorari
Brandy Thompson v. Lloyd Austin, III No. 23-1570

Dear Mr. Harris:

According to this Court's Rule 13.5and 28 U.S.C. § 2101(c), I am requesting an extension of
time to submit a petition for a writ of certiorari in the case of Brandy Thompson vs. Lloyd Austin III.
Regrettably, I am unable to meet the current deadline due to unforeseen medical conditions.

I recently went through some medical procedures that resulted in complications. This affected my ability
to efficiently handle legal issues. Due to my limited capabilities, I have had to focus my efforts on
recovery and rehabilitation. Good cause exists for the requested extension.

My medical issues took a toll on me. It has been difficult to dedicate the necessary time or attention to
preparing and filing a petition for a writ of certiorari within the required timeframe. Considering the
intricate nature of the legal process and my health situation, I think it's necessary to request an extension
of time to properly handle the matters at stake.

Thus, I am requesting an extension of 60 days to submit the petition for a writ of certiorari. This extra
time will allow me to focus on my recovery and properly prepare and submit the required documents as
per the court's guidelines.

I recognize the importance of meeting court deadlines and want to assure you that I am dedicated to
resolving this issue quickly. I apologize for any inconvenience my request may cause and appreciate your
understanding and consideration during this challenging time.

Kindly inform me if there are any further steps or documents needed to assist with my extension request.
Feel free to contact me at (561) 969-8686 or chellebt2003@gmail.com if you need more details.

Thank you for addressing this issu.;{-_’f_.-v—




